Tupu Boat creating

and floating event

Tuesday 14th March
Ahoy there Mateys!

The captains of our ship have been making headway with the sailors investigating
sinking and floating, and very soon we will have enough knowhow to make our boat
that we know will float.

To create these masterpieces please can you send to school some or more of the
following items that your sailor will use to create a floating vessel. Please send
these in a labeled bag. The list is endless but here are some helpful ideas...
e corks
rubber bands
small plastic containers and lids
blue tack
Feathers
small pieces of wood
walnut shells
String
Tinfoil
Small boxes
Toothpicks or skewers
Fabric

The last day to send these to school is Thursday 30th March, so we can create and
launch our vessels in our home made lagoon on Monday 3rd April. May the seas be
calm, and no sharks circling!

We will be capturing this flotilla launching on Seesaw.

Yours Heartily,
ScallyWag Molloy, Quarter Master Wilby, Pirate Laing, Admiral Brown and overseen
by Commodore Bird



